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Dear Committee, 
 
Please accept this letter as my submission to the Inquiry into koala populations and habitat in 
New South Wales. I consent to the committee making this submission and my name public. 
 
The NSW Parliament faces a choice: continue with business as usual and oversee the rapid 
decline and possible extinction of one of our iconic Australian mammals, or make urgent 
changes to protect vital habitat and restore our native forests. I urge you to work together to 
save koalas for future generations. 
 

 
 




